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10th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 - Different Voices Music Project 
 
On Wednesday 19th June Year 5 and Year 6 will take part in the Different Voices Music Project at 
Jarrow Focus.  
 
Children will travel by coach to and from the venue with members of St James School Staff. 
Children will leave school at 9:45am and will be back in time for normal lunch arrangements. 
Children should wear full school uniform on the day. 
 
The project's aim is to give the children the opportunity, with other schools from South Tyneside, to 
perform with a live band. The children will learn to sing melodies and harmonies and then work 
with experienced voice coaches to perform a set of songs. 
 
If you require any further information please call the school office who will be happy to help. 
 
The subsidised cost of the morning is £3.00 this covers the cost of the coach. Please give 
permission and payment for your child to attend via your ParentPay account as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Heslop 
Headteacher 
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